Abacus Primary School News Newsletter 335 24/7/19



As we come to the end of another academic year, we say farewell to our Year six pupils. The children have so much to be proud of as they complete their Primary adventure and as sad as it is to say "Goodbye" we know that they're all more than ready for the challenges of Year 7 in their new secondary schools, but we will miss them and their families.

As we say Goodbye and Good Luck to our Year 6 pupils, this also means that we bid farewell to 25 families, some of whom have been part of our Abacus Family since the school opened: Keira Ashby and her family, Darcy Carr and her family, Tia Chatwin and her family, Morgana Evance and her family, Reece Fleetwood and his family, Matthew Grint and his family, Emma Horne and her family, Jayden Hutchinson and his family, Rosie Jordan and her family, Ruby Kent and her family, Ruby Mancini and her family, Amelia Seijas and her family, Meadow McCune and her family, Tom Meads and his family, Jake Renshaw and his family, Lois Reynolds and her family, William Roper and his family, Phoebe Ryan and her family, Millie Southgate and her family, Ashton Venables and his family, Jazmin Witham and her family and Luca Yellop and his family.

Today, we also say Goodbye to Mrs Johnson and Mr Barnes, we wish them all the very best for the future in their new schools. We also say goodbye to Mr Grint from our governing body and I would like to take this opportunity of thanking him for his support and commitment to this role.

Lastly, Thank you to the amazing team that we have working here at Abacus. Staff, Governors, FAPS committee members and parent forum representatives, thank you for all your contributions this year. On behalf of all the staff we'd like to thank you all for your kind words, cards, gifts and support.

I'd like to take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful summer break and look forward to

After the summer break, we will be back on WEEK 1 of the Summer menu.

